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Date:  July 21, 2020   Addendum No.: 1 
City Project No.: 20-022, Request for Qualifications - Engineering and Surveying Services 
  
 
Interested proposers: 
 
The following changes and notations shall be made to the Request for Qualifications.  Note strikeout text is 
deleted text and bold underlined text is additional text.   
 

Proposal Submission 

The consultant shall provide the information requested within the RFQ.  The consultant’s 
proposal to this RFQ consists of the consultant’s response to the information requested. 
Proposals should provide a straight forward and concise presentation adequate to satisfy the 
requirements of this RFQ.  Consultants may attach relevant information and documentation not 
specifically requested. 
 
The consultant shall is requested to provide two (2) printed, bound copies of their proposal. as 
well as one An electronic copy  of the proposal must be provided (in PDF format) of their 
proposal on USB flash drive, or sent via email to sfremming@turlock.ca.us,  prior to 
the proposal submission date and time to be considered responsive.  The consultant shall 
hand-deliver or mail their proposal Mailed or hand delivered proposals must be 
directed to the City at the address listed on the front page of the RFQ so that the proposal is 
received no later than the date and time specified.  Postmark dates will not be recognized.  
Proposals received after the deadline will be rejected and returned unopened. 
 
All materials submitted will become property of the City and returned only at the City’s 
discretion.  Once submitted, all proposals become public records and subject to disclosure, 
either in part or in whole, under the California Public Records Act. However proposals will 
not be made available to the public or competing firms until after the selection 
process has been completed. 

 
If you have any questions, please call me at (209) 668-5417 or via email at sfremming@turlock.ca.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen Fremming, P.E. 
Principal Civil Engineer 


